

March 15, 2011

Greetings:

I am honored to support the 2011 Ride of Silence. The National Ride of Silence is an important event in which we honor those who have been injured or taken from us while riding, with the hope of raising awareness for drivers and cyclists to safely share the road.

I urge Rhode Islanders to participate in the National Ride of Silence and to honor the memory of those who loved to ride, especially Brown University's own Paige Hicks.

Best wishes for a safe and successful ride.

Sincerely.

Sheldon Whitehouse United States Senator

NOT PRINTED AT GOVERNMENT EXPENSE